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Upcoming Quarterly Updates to the Prior Authorization Matrix

We want to inform our providers about important upcoming changes that will further 
streamline administrative tasks and support the health outcomes of our members. 
Our team is dedicated to the ongoing refinement of our Prior Authorization(PA) 
processes. To this end, the Prior Authorization Governance Committee is set 
to review and update our PA matrix every quarter. Any changes, including both 
additions and removals of codes from the current authorization matrix for the next 
quarter, will be posted on molinahealthcare.com under the Claims & Authorizations 
tab, at least 60 days prior to the start of the new quarter. This will ensure that you 
have amp le time to prepare.

Please continue using our Code LookUp Tool to confirm prior authorization 
requirements before submitting a service authorization request.

Questions?

For any questions, please reach out to Molina's Provider Services Center at  
(800) 424-4518 or email your dedicated Provider Services representative at
MCCVA-Provider@MolinaHealthcare.com. We value your partnership and are
committed to ensuring a smooth transition with these updates.

Thank you
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